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The Scunthorpe Prizefighter entry opens next Monday 1st July 2013 with just 32 players able to challenge for the
£3250 prize fund on a first-come first-serve basis – so don’t wait around!

Taking place at the Scunthorpe Sports Club, the first event, on the 25th August, will be available to enter on
Monday if you are quick off the mark!

More details on the tournament can be found here
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